
From: Peter Mohr
To: "jennie@jbrickerlaw.com"
Cc: "mkarch@frontier.com"; GRINDELAND Joan; MOSER Sommer; "kironside@gmail.com"; PUC.FilingCenter
Subject: OPUC Docket UW 172 / Krokers" Request for Disconnection from MHWD Water System [IWOV-

Worksite.FID2003601]
Date: Friday, June 1, 2018 4:04:47 PM

Jennie,
 
As of May 27, 2018, Mel and Connie Kroker (“Krokers”) have installed a fully operational well and
water delivery system on their property.  On behalf of the Krokers, pursuant to OAR 860-036-1560, I
am requesting that within seven days, the Mountain Home Water District (the “Company”)
disconnect its water system on the downstream side of the Company’s existing water meter from
where it connects to the Krokers’ water line. 
 
Based on documents of public record describing the Company’s water system and introduced by the
Krokers in case UM1769, the Company’s water meter is located near the southern boundary of the
50 foot wide utility easement which is referenced on Sheets 2 and 3 of Partition Plat No. 2013-015
filed by Keith Ironside (see Intervenors/403).  The Company’s water meter is connected to the
northern end of the Krokers’ water line.  The Krokers’ water line lies within the five-foot wide water
line easement recorded under Document No. 74-6127.  The specific location of the Krokers’ water
line easement is shown on Pages 1 and 2 of Partition Plat No. 2000-117 (see Intervenors/405).
 
Once the Company has disconnected its water meter and water system from the Krokers’ water line,
please provide written confirmation that such disconnection has been completed and that the
Company’s facilities have been properly capped as necessary to prevent any continuing discharge of
water.  Written confirmation is necessary given the significance of the Krokers’ requested
disconnection per the terms and conditions of the parties’ amended stipulation filed of record in
OPUC Case No. UW 172.
 
Should you have any questions regarding the above, please feel free to contact me.
 
Regards,
 
P
 
PETER D. MOHR | Shareholder
Jordan Ramis PC  |  Attorneys at Law
Direct:  503-598-5529   Main:  503-598-7070

 
Portland OR  |  Vancouver WA  |  Bend OR 
www.jordanramis.com
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or storage of this message or any attachment by anyone other than the intended recipient is strictly prohibited. 

***Please use caution when opening links, attachments or responding to this email as it
originated outside of PUC.***


